October 28, 1996

Mr. William C. Porter, Jr.
County Administrator

P. 0. Box 160

Louisa, VA 23093

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO YOUR LETTER

Dear Mr. Porter:

I am responding to your letter dated October 25, 1996, to Mr. Charles Haughney
to inform you that representation from the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
will be provided for your November 4, 1996, meeting of the Louisa County Board
of Supervisors.

If you have any questions, please call me at (301) 415-8549.

Sincerely,

Hawondi_
Meg Lusardi, Project Manager
Spent Fuel Licensing Section
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
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